
Weaver’s Guild of Greater Kansas City 
Business Meeting October 10, 2024 

The meeting was held at Westwood City Hall. 

The Business Meeting was called to order at 10:35 by Lynette Beebe. 

Guests:  Madeline Kalivoda  

Treasurer- Kate Webb 
	 Operating Cash:  $12,194 
	 Scholarship Fund:    1,676 
	 Gross Operating   $13,870 

Programs - Sylvia Crawford 
	 November:  Liz Bonny, Kaw Point Fibershed 
	 December: Holiday Party.  Theme is wearables.   

Newsletter 
Send entries to Trudie Byers by October 25th 

Workshops - Erin Taylor 
Jacqueline Jacobson is developing a cereal box weaving workshop. 

Scholarship - Barrie Mason 
Barrie suggested that when you renew your membership, that they consider making a 
scholarship fund donation.   

Directory - Kirsten Kakolewski  
Kirsten reminded members that dues for next year are being accepted now.   

70th Anniversary - Janet Meddings 
The towel display is now at the Basehor  Public Library.  The large display will be at the 
Central Library of the Kansas City Public Library until November 16.  

Sewing Study Group - Jacqueline Jacobson 
Let Jacqueline know if you are interested in participating in this group.   

Creative Hand - Sandy Cahill 



Volunteers will be able to sign up early next month.   Late October or early November, 
more than 3,000 reminder cards will be mailed.   

KAWS 2024   
There will be a pre-conference workshop at Scraps KC to learn how to use their felting 
machine.  Friday night will feature an artist showcase and fashion show.   
They are still in need several volunteers.   
Cindy Lessenden is collecting items for the Guild’s table display.  Bring items Friday 
evening or Saturday morning.   

Project Linus - Lynette Beebe 
Janet Meddings, Erin Taylor, Becky Gaskill and Lynette Beebe have all donated 
blankets recently.   

Other Business - Lynette Beebe 
Reminder there is a link on our web page for selling equipment. 

We are still in need of volunteers to be president and 2nd Vice-President in charge of 
programs for 2025-2026. 
Leesa Duby and Sylvia Crawford volunteered to be co-presidents.   

We are also in need of a Librarian. 

New Business 
Jacqueline Jacobson announced that Fabric Recycles is closing.  

Janet Meddings talked about an interesting exhibit at the International Quilt Museum 
in Lincoln, NE 


